
Capital Campaign Update 

Dear LaGrange Academy Community: 
 
We are excited to report that the construction of our new academic building is running ahead of 
schedule. Site work was completed in January, the slab was poured, and basic utility work was 
completed in February, and the steel structure is now progressing rapidly.  
 
In addition to work on the new building, Founder's Hall has received a new roof and HVAC 
system. Next steps include a new roof and HVAC for the Commons kitchen and the construction 
of the colonnade that will connect our buildings and provide shelter for student pick-up and drop
-off. 
 
This is an exciting time in our school's history. LaGrange Academy's stakeholders are coming 
together to invest in the education of current and future generations.  
 
Thanks to the Callaway Foundation's generosity, all gifts to the Capital Campaign are currently 
being matched 100%. This is a golden opportunity to double the impact of your support for 
LaGrange Academy. Every gift is meaningful and appreciated. 
 
If you have not yet contributed to the Capital Campaign, please consider joining those who will 
be remembered along with the founders of LaGrange Academy for their foresight, generosity, 
and commitment to providing the best possible education for the children of our community.  
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Levels of Gifts/Benefits 

Under $1,000 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

new Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

$30,000 

$5,000 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

• Donor name recognized on a brick paver in 

the Student Life Courtyard 

• Donor name recognized on set of lockers in 

the new Academic Building 

$1,000 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

• Donor name recognized on a brick paver in 

the Student Life Courtyard 

$10,000 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

• Donor name recognized on a brick paver in the 

Student Life Courtyard 

• Donor name recognized on a teacher’s desk 

https://bit.ly/LAContribute 

To donate to the Capital Campaign, please follow the link and QR code above or send a check to 

the address below.  If you'd like more information about the campaign or are considering making 

a gift, please contact me any time.           

 

           

Al Zachry,          Lagrange Academy 

Capital Campaign Chair        Attn: Capital Campaign 

al@lagrangegrocery.com       1501 Vernon Road  

706-523-1070         Lagrange, GA 30240 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

• Donor name recognized on a brick paver in 

the Student Life Courtyard 

• Donor name recognized on park bench 

• Donor name recognized on a plaque in the 

Academic Building 

• Donor name recognized on school’s website 

and annual report 

• Donor name recognized on a brick paver in 

the Student Life Courtyard 

• Classroom named in Donor’s Honor 

$50,000 and Above 

https://bit.ly/LAContribute

